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Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my opposition to HB 2138, 

Section 22(1)(f). This specific section of the bill raises significant concerns that I 

believe will have irreversible negative effects on National Register Historic Districts 

across the state of Oregon. I urge you to reconsider this section and address these 

issues to ensure that this legislation celebrates and maintains the unique legacies of 

these beautiful communities across our state. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your leadership, 

 

Proud resident of Portland, Or. 


